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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

TELEPHONE CONVERSATION RECORD

Date:  08/07/2006

Time: 10:40 AM

Mail Control
or  Report No(s).

139160 License No(s). 19-07538-01 Docket No(s). 03004544

Name of Licensee: Department of Health & Human Services
Food and Drug Administration
Center for Devices and Radiological Health

Name of Participant(s): Petro Shandruk, RSO

Telephone No. 240-276-3285

Subject:
(NOTE:  This will be used as the 
 Documents Title in ADAMS)

RAI, Financial Assurance Not Needed

Summary: Received your letter of July 18, 2006 for financial assurance.  Based on
current license amendment No 35, financial assurance is not needed. 
Mr. Shandruk stated that he planned to request use of C-14 again and
would need the financial assurance.  I asked how much and it would be
below the need for financial assurance.  I asked if the C-14 that was on
the license was only used in the building that was recently
decommissioned.  He stated that it was the only location where C-14
was used.  I stated that there was no need for financial assurance and
that I would process and return all financial instruments.

Action Required: Return all financial instruments to the licensee
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